From: David Williams
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 3:13 PM
To: Julieann Ulin
Subject: RE: New course proposal, CRW 4343 Literary Editing and Publishing
 
To:          Julieann Ulin
From:   David Williams
 
The SCMS does not see conflicts between our offerings and the proposed CRW 4343 class on Literary Editing and Publishing.  We have no objection to the approval of this course proposal.
 
Sincerely,
David Cratis Williams
Director, SCMS 
 
From: Julieann Ulin  Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:07 PM To: David Williams Cc: Eric Berlatsky Subject: New course proposal, CRW 4343 Literary Editing and Publishing
 
Dear David Williams,
 
The English Department voted this past Friday to approve a new course, CRW 4343 Literary Editing and Publishing, which will allow students to work on Coastlines (FAU’s undergraduate literary journal) and gain experience in literary publishing and editing.
 
As the English Department representative to the UPC, I wanted to consult with you before we present this course for consideration to the UPC. Please take a look at the attached new course form and the syllabus. If you approve, would you mind sending a short email to that effect to include with the proposal to UPC? I would be happy to answer any questions.
 
Best wishes,
 
Julieann Ulin
Associate Professor of British and American Modernism
julin@fau.edu
 
